TFL Silver Accreditation

We were awarded our TFL Silver Accreditation, a scheme focusing on encouraging young Londoners to
use public transport or the fanstastic cycle lanes throughout the city on their commute to school. We
are now focused on gaining Gold Accreditation in the 2022/23 academic year.

You can find out more about TFL travel initiatives here:

Accreditation (tfl.gov.uk)



https://stars.tfl.gov.uk/About/Accreditation

